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21 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 2 Online Safety:  Friday 25 October at 2.00pm 
 
As part of our computing lessons this half term your child has been learning about the importance of 
staying safe online. They have discussed the importance of playing age appropriate games, talking to 
strangers and talking to a safe grown up if they are worried.  
 
The children have designed their own online safety posters using Seesaw as the media. To end this half 
term’s topic in computing, we would like to invite you in at 2.00pm on Friday 25 October, as advertised at 
the start of the year, to share their posters and offer you a talk around staying safe online by a specialist.   
 
Due to limited space, we are only able to accommodate one adult per child and, where possible, no siblings 
as we will be coming together as a year group in the hall.  Once finished we will allow you to take your 
Year 2 child home but will ask that you leave via the North door and sign your child out with the class 
teacher.  Please fill out the Google form by clicking the link below so we know how many adults to expect. 
 
Google form 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
On Behalf of the Year 2 Team  
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